
 
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY 
 

CERTIFIED LIST OF VOTERS IN THE 2022 NATIONAL AND LOCAL ELECTIONS 
 
 

The Philippine Consulate General in Houston (Houston PCG) wishes to inform the public 
that the Certified List of Voters is now available and can be viewed by clicking on the links 
below: 
 

• Land-based voters – click HERE 
 

• Seafarers – click HERE 
 
The lists cover voters from the states within Houston PCG’s jurisdiction, namely, 
Arkansas, Louisiana, Mississippi, New Mexico, Oklahoma, and Texas; and seafarers who 
have registered to vote in Houston.  
 
For further inquiry on this matter, Houston PCG may be reached through the following 
email address: pcghouston.ov@gmail.com. 
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